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NOTICE 

With reference to letter no.4338/GMU & 4340/GMU dated. 20-10-2022. 

This is to inform all hostels and students that hostel admission is hereby extended to October 

27, 2022 due to the closure of the university on October 25, 2022. Furthermore, all hostels are 

requested to submit the report of students admitted into hostels after completion of admission 

to the Chief Warden Office.
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necessary action. 

Copy to all hostels warden /Hostel Section Assistant for information and
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